[image: ]City of Frankenmuth
MEMORANDUM




November 2, 2023

TO:	City Council
FROM:	 Kamryn Hoadley, Clerk
RE:	 Employee Anniversaries	

We have four employees celebrating anniversaries in November. We thank them for their hard work and dedication.

Lora Gilmour 	– 	Started on 11/24/2008	-Deputy Treasurer

[bookmark: _Hlk149815043]Brett Adkins	 	– 	Started on 11/16/2021	-Police Department

Jeremy Teddy 	– 	Started on 11/09/2022	-Police Department
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